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Letter of Parental Consent 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

We are delighted that your son/daughter would like to attend the 2024 Latin Summer School. 

Here is some information to enable you to understand what is involved. 

 

The aim of the LSS is to foster interest in and knowledge of Latin and the Ancient World. It 

is designed primarily for adults but attendees of all ages above 12 (or so) are welcome. As the 

name indicates it is a serious summer school, not a 'camp', and does not aim to teach Latin 

School Syllabus texts.  

 

In addition, all school age students who attend are expected to act at all times in a totally 

mature manner, which includes looking after themselves during the breaks. They will not be 

supervised by staff at such times. Naturally, they are required to behave appropriately during 

all the classes and lectures they attend, in fact to be like attentive and interested young 

undergraduates, and to conduct themselves in a manner that is conducive to the enjoyment of 

all involved, most of whom are adults. As you will understand, inattentive, discourteous or 

disruptive behavior is not only totally unacceptable but will not be able to be tolerated.      

 

We believe that, with appropriate expectations, your son/daughter will enjoy the Latin 

Summer School and help contribute to the enjoyment of others. 

 

 

I agree to my son/daughter attending the 2024 Latin Summer School on the above terms. 

 

Name of student:_______________________ 

 

 

Parent’s signature:______________________  Date:______________ 

 
 


